
From: Cory Anne Fortin
To: Kourtney Romine
Subject: Snake River Oil and Gas Application concerns
Date: Monday, June 08, 2020 03:07:29 PM

To Whom It May Concern at the Idaho Department of Lands,

This email is concerning the newest oil and gas spacing application for drilling being done near the Payette River by
Snake River Oil and Gas. We are against the Department of Lands going forward with allowing Snake River Oil and
Gas or any other organization to go forward with gas/oil drilling in our area. We have serious concerns about the
effects this drilling will have on our property, health, and water. We do not understand why  the State of Idaho
would push forward with the wells considering the poor track record of this project (including lawsuit, push back
from property owners, company bankruptcy, etc.).

Furthermore, we do not believe it is right to be forced to comply with allowing Snake River Oil and Gas to pull
resources from our property and our neighbors’ property against our wishes.

Sincerely,

Cory Anne and Jacob Fortin
2684 Bayberry Dr.
Fruitland, Idaho 83619
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